Newlin Township
Board of Supervisors
Special Meeting Minutes

June 20, 2018

The Newlin Township Board of Supervisors held an informational session to review a
report from Geo-Technical Associates on Wednesday, June 20, 2018 at 8:00 p.m. at the
Township Garage, 1751 Embreeville Road, Coatesville, PA. The meeting, which was
advertised in the Daily Local News on Monday, June 18, 2018, was open to the public. In
attendance were Supervisors Janie Baird, Bill Kelsall, Bob Pearson and Secretary, Gail
Abel along with Jim Fritsch from Regester Associates and Meghan Lester from Geo-
Technology Associates.

Public Comments: None

Report from Geo-Technical Associates: Jim Fritsch from Regester Associates, along
with Meghan Lester from Geo-Technology Associates both had presentations and
discussions for the board and reviewed the report received on June 11, 2018. They
provided five options for the remediation of a slope failure along Laurel Road. Three
options were included in the report dated June 11" and 2 additional were presented and
discussed.

The report and retaining wall options will be presented at the next Board of Supervisors
public meeting scheduled for July 9, 2018. Both Jim and Meghan will be in attendance

for the presentation and allow for questions and answers.

Adjournment: With no further business, Bob Pearson made a motion for adjournment,
seconded by Bill Kelsall and the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted,
Gail Abel
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